RE: Dirty List - Your letter of November 5th



Dear Mr Van den Driessche

Thank you so much for your letter of 22nd November, which I have just received.

I am afraid you seem a little uniformed about the situation in Burma and your own client in the country. Mytel is not part owned by the government. Mytel is part owned by the military.

As you state on your website, and as you now also admit in your letter to us, you are providing services to Mytel. As I have explained to you, (you can confirm with a simple Google search) Mytel is part owned by the military. Therefore, you are proving services to a military linked company.

For us to state this fact, and place you on our 'Dirty List', is therefore not at all slanderous. You make think that as a large company you can bully a small campaign group with legal threats but we will not be intimidated and we will be placing your company on our 'Dirty List' unless or until you end your involvement with the Burmese military.

Mark Farmaner Director